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Palm Sunday 

Thank you to all who attended Church on Palm Sunday. The Church was very busy and the 

children once again were an absolute credit to the school. Have a lovely Easter weekend. 

 

 

World Book Day 

The children enjoyed celebrating World Book Day 

this year. There were an amazing selection of       

characters from a wide range of books. 

Headteacher: 

Mrs. N. Wood 

Tel: 01282 813045 

Good Shepherd 

All the classes have been taking turns to make 

scrumptious cakes, biscuits, drinks to sell and fun 

activities/games to play at playtimes as part of our 

‘Good Shepherd Appeal’. The monies raised will 

be given to the deserving charities; CAFOD and 

the Good Shepherd Appeal. A big thank you to 

parents for your support and kind donations. 

The grand total will be announced at the end of 

term. 

Dog safety talks in school 

We had a visit from the Dog warden to 

discuss dog awareness and to give advice on 

how to be safe around dogs.  The talks 

were very useful and gave the children   

information in a fun way. 

Clean for the Queen 

The Ecool Club children spent an hour after school litter picking 

in the park as part of the ‘Clean for the Queen’ project which 

encouraged communities to clean up their towns before the 

Queen’s special birthday. Deputy Lieutenant Christiana         

Buchanan joined the children. 



Dates for your diary 

 
Mass times at St. Joseph’s Church 

Holy Thursday 7.00 p.m.  
Good Friday 3.00p.m.  
Holy Saturday 7.30 p.m.  
Easter Sunday 10.30a.m.  
 
4th April Science Week in school 
 
6th April-Visit from Parliament 
 
Year 6 SATS 9th-12th May 
 
Winmarleigh Hall trip for Years 5 & 6 25th-
27th May 
 
Pendle Festival week13th- 18th June 
30th June-Years 4,5 & 6 trip to London 
 
School closes 8th April at 3.30pm and       
re-opens 25th April at 8.55am 
 
 

Sacrament of Reconciliation 

Congratulations to all the children who celebrated their 

Sacrament of Reconciliation in Church recently. They were very 

grown up and should be very proud of themselves. 

Class 1 Visitors 

Class 1 would like to thank Father Firth and our visiting policemen 

for helping us with our topic of ‘People Who Help Us.’ The talks 

were very informative and the children were given the opportunity 

to ask some very interesting questions! 

If you have any queries regarding this 

newsletter please see Mrs De Carteret 

(Deputy Headteacher) 

Ecool are presented ... 

The Ecool Club were presented with a photograph by Councillor 

Whalley and Councillor Ali in recognition of their recent visit to 

County Hall in Preston where they made a presentation to the 

older people’s council about their work on Dementia. This can be 

seen on display in school. 

Dog Warden Visit 
 

 
Key stage 1 and key 
stage 2 had visitors who 
gave talks on ‘Dog Safety 
and Awareness.’ The 
children enjoyed the 
visits and learnt some 
important information 

too! 

Waste Week 

We had a challenge between boys and girls to see who could 

reduce the amount of waste at lunchtime……. 

The boys WON! Well done boys. Keep it up please. 

Year 2 and 6 Fire Safety Talks 

Year 2 and Year 6 were given fire 

safety talks by the fire department. 

These talks are very useful. Please 

talk with your child about what they 

learnt. 

 

Egg Competition 

Well done to all the children who en-

tered eggs for the Easter competition. 

There were some fabulous entries and 

the children were very ‘eggscited’ as 

they paraded around the hall looking at 

all the entries. Here are a few of the 

entries...  

 


